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Contact us 

Email:   oxypicu@icnarc.org 

Telephone:   020 7269 9277  

Website:   www.icnarc.org 

Oxy-PICU: Oxygen in Paediatric Intensive Care   
NIHR HTA: 12/75/47  REC: 19/EE/0362  IRAS: 272768 

Your PICANet lead should record ‘Oxy-PICU RCT 

XXXXX’ (for Trial Number) in the ‘Is this patient 

on a clinical trial?’ field for each recruited patient. 

PICANet 

Newsletter 

Over 400 patients randomised! 

Top recruiters 
By % recruited out of  

eligible patients: 

92.9%       St Mary’s Hospital                     

90.5%       St George’s Hospital                        

                   Bristol Royal Hospital for Children  

                   John Radcliffe Hospital  

81.6%       Great Ormond Street Hospital  

By participants: 

116   Great Ormond Street Hospital                  

  42 St George’s University Hospital              

  38 Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

  36 Royal Manchester Hospital  

  34 Southampton Children’s Hospital 

Many thanks to everyone for continuing to submit 

screening logs every fortnight! Please keep going 

and don’t forget to remove any patient identifiable 

information prior to submission. 

Screening logs 

Oxy-PICU Stars! 

Sophie Graves and Ellie Bebbington in 

Manchester, for their excellence in review-

ing all admissions to identify eligible patients. 

Bethany Woodford in Southampton for 

adding notes if patients have gone out of the 

target SpO2 range, making data collection 

easier and more accurate.    

 

Internal pilot 

The six-month internal pilot phase was completed 

on 28 February 2021. Thanks everyone for your 

efforts on the study thus far! The Trial Steering 

Committee met earlier this month and confirmed 

support of the plan going forward and trial continu-

ation. We will submit the internal pilot report to the 

NIHR soon and will share results when available.  

Please continue entering data on the e-CRF web 

portal at https://ctu.icnarc.org/macro/. 

  

The next all-site meeting will be in April. Individual 

sites can request a catch-up meeting with the   

ICNARC team and Lauran any time! 

Meetings 

Milestones 
 

• All 15 sites opened to recruitment 

• 417 patients recruited as of 28th March 

Congratulations to Great North Children’s 

Hospital for recruiting the 350th patient, and to 

Bristol Royal Hospital for Children for the 

400th patient!  

Keep up the amazing work, everyone! 

https://ctu.icnarc.org/macro/

